
Message From Mrs Reilly... 
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Term 4 Week 6 2018 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
PBS4L Purpose Statement 
We launched PBS4L at the beginning of the year and have been working 
hard to implement the PBS4L framework across all areas of St Josephôs.  
 
Lots of information has been shared with you in the Newsletter and on 
Facebook each week. A team of teachers have been driving this         
implementation and have recently developed a PBS4L Purpose      
Statement for St Josephôs which encapsulates our goal: 

 
 

At St Josephôs we provide an engaging environment which supports 
each child to reach their full potential: educationally, creatively, 

emotionally, and socially. 
We are committed to teaching our students how to be safe, respectful 
learners who will continue to learn, grow and become responsible    

members of our community. 
We encourage them to continue Jesusô mission through 

prayer, action and outreach. 
 
 
This Purpose Statement will guide us in our decision making in setting 
goals and in formulating our 2019 action plan. We have had a wonderful 
year on Joeyôs Journey - working together to ensure that everyone is a 
safe, respectful learner. 
 
Take care, 
Trish 
 

We are all on Joeyôs Journey of being Safe, Respectful Learners  

together. 

 

 



Staff Learning  

PBS4L  

¶ PBL - Michelle, Kathleen, Cheryl 

¶ Principal Coaching and Mentoring - Trish Reilly 

¶ Beginning Assistant Principalôs Meeting - Lisa Howell 

Speaking respectfully to others 
  

At St. Josephôs one of the key ways for students to be on Joeyôs Journey as 
Safe, Respectful Learners is to speak respectfully to others. Students from 
Kindergarten to Year 6 are aware of this goal and what it looks like in class 
and on the playground. 
 
When speaking to teachers, classmates or peers we use a friendly tone, 
kind words, eye contact and appropriate facial expressions. When we 
do this, we communicate in a friendly way that is respectful. When others 
are speaking, we show them we are listening by facing them and using     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You can help your children practice speaking respectfully through modelling 
this at home. For example, using kind words to each other, speaking in a 
calm and friendly tone, using words of encouragement at weekend sports 
like ógreat effortô, and showing active listening skills when your child is 
speaking. 
 
We are all on Joeyôs Journey of being Safe, Respectful Learners together. 



Attendance News  

Donation Thank You  

Leaving St Josephôs 

 

A termôs notice (10 school weeks) in writing must be given to the Principal before the removal of a     
student or a full termôs fees will be payable. The notice can be given any time during term for the next 
term. Where appropriate notice has been received a pro-rata credit can be calculated based on a      
pro-rata 40 week year. 

One exception is that notice in writing will be accepted at any time during Term 4 in relation to the      
following yearsô enrolment ie the notice period of 10 school weeks will be waived in this circumstance.  

If you know your child will be leaving St Josephôs at the end of the year, apart from 
Year 6, please advise the school as soon as possible. 

Outstanding Attendance Awards for Week 4 went to KB and 3B. 

Please remember supervision of students commences at 8:20am 
everyday, please ensure your children arrive before the bell. This 
helps set them up for a settled day. Thank you to those of you that 
have been making the extra effort to ensure your children beat the 
bell... Weôve noticed and really appreciate it! 

If your child is absent please contact the school to advise the reason. This can be done via Skoolbag, 
Signed Note, Phone Call or Doctorôs Certificate. 

If your child is absent for 3 or more days due to illness a Doctorôs Certificate is required. 

Any leave taken needs to be preapproved by Mrs Reilly.  

Thank you for all the donations of tissue boxes and milo tins for Creative Arts. 

We now have plenty to work with and do not need anymore. 

Wet Weather  

A reminder that when Kissônôride is closed due to rain you can pick your children up from the classroom 
from 2.45pm. They are then supervised until 3.30 in the old Kindy building. Why not come at 3.20pm to 
collect them after the rush? 

Morning Drop Off  

Please make sure that you do not stop/ park in the NO STANDING zone near the pedestrian crossing. 
This is to ensure that road rules are followed which will allow everyone to be safe. Your children are 
clever and can walk safely down the path to the entrance gate. 



St Josephôs 2018 Christmas Concert 

Date: Thursday 13th December 2018 

Time: 5:45pm School Gates Open 

  6pm - 7pm Christmas Concert 

  

Year 3 Science and Technology  

Year 3 have been having fun learning with experiments in Science & Technology. We are developing 
algorithms and solutions to problems. We love being St Josephôs Scientists! 

2019  

School resumes for ALL students Thursday 31st January 2019.  There will be MAI testing on Tuesday 
29th and Wednesday 30th January.  More details to come. 
 
Very soon we will start to formulate classes for 2019. If you have any concerns regarding your childôs 
class placement, please inform Mrs Reilly, in writing no later than next Friday, 28th November. Whilst we 
endeavour to take into account your considerations, final decisions are made by the school. 


